"Kleanest City In Iowa"

WASHINGTON, IOWA October 10, 1963

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This letter is to confirm your letter stating that on October 6, 1963, you received KCII Radio, on the air for the purpose of conducting a frequency check.

The check was not with Kansas City, but with Lee's Summit, Missouri.

KCII has been on the air almost two years, and we have received cards and letters from all over the United States and Canada and Mexico, following these monthly frequency checks.

We operate with 500 watts, using all Gates equipment and a 161 foot tower.

Thank your very much for your letter.

Sincerely yours,

Jerry Johnson Cheif Engineer KCII Radio

Box 370

Washington, Iowa